
                                                                          

Congratulations to Betty Wilson who was crowned the “Mother of the Year” during our First Annual 
Women’s Tea Luncheon/Program held on Saturday, May 10, 2014.  Betty was presented with a dozen of 
red roses and a tiara.  Emma Rose Cavender was runner-up and she was presented a beautiful potted 
plant.  Hazel Pritchard was unable to attend the luncheon but was honored and presented a beautiful 
bouquet of flowers the following day. Congratulations Ladies!!!!

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

                                  

The Women’s Tea Luncheon/Program was an exciting time for all 60 women who attended.  We had a 
wonderful time enjoying good company, great food, singing by Main Attraction (Kordsmen Quartet), lots 
of laughter, and door prizes.  Special thanks to Linda Stephens, Mary Reppert, Ann Brannen, Caroline 
Doddrill, Evelyn Massey, Mary Hastings, and the youth (babysitting the younger crowd).  Thanks to all 
the men who helped set up and take down the tables and chairs, and for helping with the PA system.  I 
could not have done it without everyone’s help.   I am already looking forward to next year.

                                                                                                            Linda Wilson and all the Deacons


